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Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development

From: Francesco Buonocore <fbuono@unitus.it>

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 5:21 PM

To: Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development

Subject: Re: Decision About continuing as Editorial Board member!

Dear Sushee of Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development Editorial Office, 

I was interested in being part of the Journal Editorial Board as my research field is highly linked to aquaculture 

and hoping that the journal could have a certified impact factor and could be visible on PubMed in a short time. 

I have sent you a couple of Editorial papers in these years but, at the moment, I have no time for a new one. 

Therefore, I have no problem if you decide to remove my editorial board membership. 

Best regards 

Francesco Buonocore 
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<editor.jard@omicsinc.com>: 

Hello Dr. Francesco Buonocore, 

  

Greetings from Journal of Aquaculture Research and Development 

  

Kindly ignore the first mail. 

  

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to you for being so supportive towards the development of the 

journal in a very short time and would be more than glad to acknowledge your sincere efforts in making this 

Journal of international repute in Open Access Publication era. 

  

I would be honoured to continue our association with you, therefore I request you to continue your editorial 

board membership and let me know of your decision on or before 10
th 

October, 2015. 

  

I would really appreciate if you could send an editorial which will be published in the upcoming issue. 

  


